
Hymn Sing
Thursday, August 15 | 2:00 PM | Chapel
Join us for a fun afternoon singing hymns led by Pastor 
Mark Green! 

Wednesday Night Programs
Wednesday, August 21 | 5:00 PM
Our fall Wednesday night programs will begin August 21. 
Please scan the QR codes below to register your children 
or youth for our programs. 

Stephen Minister Training
September | TBD
You can make an impact by answering God’s call to 
serve. Our Stephen Ministers have an impact on people’s 
lives at times when they really need someone to care. A 
new training class will begin soon. To find out how you 
can make an impact through Stephen Ministry, contact 
Bob Page (770) 842-0341 or Kay Bell (770) 297-7536

Sons of Jubal 
October 17 | 4:00 PM & 7:00 PM | Sanctuary
Featured in the concert along with the choir will be the 
Jubal Brass and the Jubal Tones, an a capella vocal 
ensemble. A night of hymns, spirituals and anthems.

Youth Back To School Bash
Tonight | 5:00 - 7:00 PM | Roper Park
Free food and games! RSVP to Pastor Christopher
christopher@fbcgainesville.org

Blessing of the Students
Sunday, August 11 | 8:45 & 11:00 AM Services
Join us for a special worship service that includes 
blessing of our students for the new school year.

Summer Social Drop-In Event
Sunday, August 11 | 3:00-5:00 PM | Puzzle Piece 
Come meet our Emporium Beneficiary! Stop by Puzzle 
Piece Pastries for fellowship and a sampling of their 
desserts. Everyone is welcome!

Fall Church Kickoff
Sunday, August 18 | 8:45 & 11:00 AM Services
Join us for fall kickoff in both worship services. We will 
also host a lunch and ministry fair at Noon in the 
Banquet Hall. This is a wonderful opportunity to get 
connected with First Baptist. Lunch is $8 per adult, $4 
per child, $20 per family max.

Women’s Bible Study
Wednesday, August 14 | 10:00 AM
New Study of Jennifer Rothchild’s book, Amos: An 
Invitation to the Good Life. Please email Nancy Fields 
to register. nsfields@gmail.com
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Mid-Year Financial Report

Your faithful and gracious giving supports our
church's mission and community outreach.
Scan the QR code to give and make a
difference today. Thank you.

Your giving matters!  At mid-year,
2024 giving patterns are similar to
last year and slightly better than
2022.   Your gifts have allowed for
growth in participation, new
members, and baptisms, and a
vibrant summer season of good,
high quality ministry.   
 

Your giving matters!  Because of that,
each year FBC submits to a rigorous
third-party financial audit to assure
the highest level of integrity and
internal controls.  This year’s audit is
complete (clean) and open to any
member for review, simply contact
Executive Pastor Tony Lankford. 


